
My dear Students, 

Love, greetings, good wishes and prayers from all the Sisters and Teachers of St. Anthony’s 

School. Hope all of you are in good health of mind and body and safe from the pandemic. 

We miss you very much. Without you the classrooms and the campus are empty. We wait 

eagerly for your coming back to school. 

During this Lock-Down condition enjoy and make fruitful your stay at home. Listen to your 

parents, obey them and help them in whatever way possible. Make a time-table for the 

regular study of all your subjects. You will get help from your teachers through Whatsapp 

Group, which will help you in your studies. Practise your handwriting; read more and 

improve your vocabulary; write short stories, poems for the school magazine; solve puzzles 

and quizzes. Do the revision of whatever you have studied in the beginning of the school 

year and prepare yourselves for the next lessons. When the school re-opens your learning 

will be easier and faster. 

This is Holy Week in which we pray to JESUS who died on GOOD FRIDAY.  Jesus loves 

you. Pray to Him to heal the world.  

My dear children, I wish you a Happy Easter and ShubhoNoboBorsho. May the Lord bless 

you all with good health, wisdom, understanding and knowledge and keep you safe from all 

evil especially from COVID-19. 

Loving you and praying for you all. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sister Sylvia 

(Headmistress) 


